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Reply to: 

234 Petroleum Club Plaza, 

Farmington, New Mexico 

June 23, 1964 

Mr. A. L. Porter Jr. 
Secretary-Director 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission 
Post Office Box 2088 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 
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Dear Mr. Porter: 

Beta Development is beginning d r i l l i n g operations on their 
Oswell Federal #1 well in Section 4, T. 29 N., R. 11 W., located 
1440* from the North line and 1720' from the West line. 

We propose to dedicate the West 306.55 acres to the well. 
The shortage of acreage i n the proration unit is due to a variation 
in the legal subdivision of the United States Public Land Survey. 

Beta Development Co. hereby requests administrative approval 
of a non-standard proration unit covering the above mentioned 
West one-half of the section in accordance with the Basin Dakota 
Gas Pool Order flR-1670-C. 

Yours very t r u l y , 

BETA DEVELOPMENT CO. 

JTH/ps 
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STATE OF NEW MEXICO 
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

1000 Rio Brazos Road 
Aztec, New Mexico 87^10 

March 18, 1974 

El Paso Natural Gas Company 
Box 990 
Farmington, New Mexico 87^01 

Attention: John Ahlm 

SUBJECT: NON-STANDARD GAS PRORATION UNIT CONSISTING OF 155.66 ACRES 

IN THE Undes. Fruitland GAS POOL DESCRIBED AS 

FOLLOWS: 

TOWNSHIP 29 NORTH. RANGE 10 WEST. NMPM 

SECTIONS 
SW/Quarter 

By authority granted me by Rule 5(B) of Order No, R-1670, as amended, the 

above-described acreage has been approved as a non-standard gas proration 

unit to be dedicated to the Nye 

11 . located H80/S; 800/W o f s a i d Well No. 

Section ^ 
ST?* elf. 

V ' W\AK 19 1974 i;, , 

Saai-a Fo D/tstri o strict Super/isor 
District #?> 

cc: Oil Conservation Commission 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 


